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Summary for Members 
 
 
1: Following the successful delivery of the TT Kidz programme, Colebridge are going to 
offer the following session in 2022. 
 

 TT Kidz Skills Awards coaching session – commencing Monday 10th January 2022 
at 5.15-6.15pm. These sessions will be booked in 6-week blocks. Players must be a 
Colebridge Member to attend these sessions. 

 TT Kidz Programme Phase 5 – commencing Saturday 5th February 2022 at 1.15-
2.15pm. This is an 8-week programme, players do not need to be Colebridge 
members, and spaces are booked via www.ttkidz.co.uk 
 
 

2: Following the introduction of ‘Plan B’ in England, Table Tennis England have updated 
their advice and therefore the following applies to Colebridge: 
 

 Face coverings should be worn when not participating, coaching, or officiating 
in an activity/event. 

 Face coverings are not required when exercising, as it is not recommended to 
wear a face covering while exercising or strenuous activity. 

 You should limit close contact with other people. 
 You may choose to take a lateral flow test before being in close contact and 

encourage those people you are meeting with to do so. 
 You should continue to observe the sanitizing and cleaning procedures, also 

ventilation is very important, so please ensure you always have the fans on in 
both rooms. 

 
 
3: Freezing pipes: A reminder to all key holders that when locking up you should turn off 
the water, flush all the toilets and empty any water from the taps. 
 
 
4: The coaching team are hoping to continue with organising adult coaching sessions in 
the New Year. If anyone is interested in attending these sessions, please contact Ian Scott 
for more information. 
 
 
Finally, on behalf of the Committee, I would like to wish you a very Merry Christmas and 
a Happy New Year! 
 
 
Thank you. 
 
Kate Hughes 
General Secretary. 
katehughes82@hotmail.co.uk 


